
 

 

 

 

 

 

   April 26th, 2021 

 

 Student who don’t attend online classes 

 

Circular No. bbpsnb/cir/2021-22/0008 

 

Dear Parents and Guardians, 
Greetings and hope you all are safe and in good health. 
Attendance is a significant factor concerning student success. The more a student is absent, the increased 
chance he/she will fail to understand the syllabus, fall behind in class, and lose a connection with the 
school. 
Regular three to five live sessions are conducted for providing seamless education to the students. The 
Central board of secondary education has issued its guideline according to which it is issued that the 
student's attendance will be mentioned through online means. Student’s performance is being evaluated 
by several factors, and one is attendance. It is the responsibility of the parent and guardian to make sure 
their child is attending school online classes daily. 
It is a partnership that must be fostered to make sure that your child is successful. That partnership 
starts with regular attendance in school. Working together ensures success for both the school and the 
students. 
It has been observed that your ward has not attended the online classes since 07 th April, 2021. We are 
worried about the performances of the student if the same continues. We hereby request you to let us 
know the reason for the same in writing. 
Do contact the class teacher in case of any query. 

Note: Forwarded to the students who did not attend online classes since 07-April-2021. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  With Best Regards 

  Mr. Akhawari Nil Kishore Sinha 

  Principal 


